Planning application comment was submitted on the06 December 2024 18:26 PM

The following is a comment on application P242609/F by James Milne

Nature of feedback: Support the application

Comment: There is a general requirement for more properties in all parts of UK and Colwall/Herefordshire is no
different. This application would locate these new properties very close to Walwyn Road, which will be beneficial
to limit traffic on the smaller side roads as other parts of the parish with unbuilt land are linked by small narrow

roads.
There is sensible density with some “affordable” housing provision, Donovan happy to support this application.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: James
Last nhame: Milne
Postcode: HR8 1JG

Address: Fortunes Gate, Petty France, HR8 1JG
Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: No
Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?

id=242609

Form reference: FS-Case-668702596



